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From: Steve [steve@raiderenvironmental.com]
Sent: Monday, March 14, 2011 3:40 PM

To: Winston, Kathy

Subject: RE: Inspection report

Thanks for the info, tank will be labeled by end of day. | will take pic and email. | will send you new copy and receipts of
updated contingency plan. New inspection log is being created . Leak on heat exchanger is repaired with new packing.
Improperly labeled drums have been emptied and new protocol is in place to assure proper labels will be put in place
prior to unloading at facility.

Thank you

Steve

From: Winston, Kathy [mailto:Kathy.Winston@dep.state.fl.us)]
Sent: Monday, March 14, 2011 2:44 PM

To: steve@raiderenvironmental.com

Subject: Inspection report

Kathy Winston

Environmental Consultant

Hazardous Waste Compliance/Enforcement
(561)681-6756

Fax (561)681-6770

Florida's Water - Ours to Protect: Check out the latest information on Florida Water Issues at
http://www.protectingocurwater.org/ presented by the Florida Department of Envircnmental Protection.

The Department of Environmental Protection values your feedback as a customer. DEP Secretary Herschel T. Vinyard Jr.
is committed to continuously assessing and improving the level and quality of services provided to you. Please take a few
minutes to comment on the quality of service you received. Simply click on this link to the DEP Customer Survey. Thank
you in advance for completing the survey.
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